
   

 

 

Hello Bronxville School Families!   
Welcome to our new families and welcome back to our existing ones. The BXV PTA uses 
Membership Toolkit (MTK) software for our directory, membership sales, online store, and email 
communications. MTK is secure, easy to use, and free for families.  It is very important that you 
register so that you don’t miss any communications from class parents, school councils, 
and other PTA groups regarding events, volunteer opportunities, sales, and more. 

If you are already registered: Login! You must confirm your family information and choose what 
information gets published in the directory.  You may also join the PTA for the 2021-22 school year.  
The whole process takes less than 3 minutes and is vital to your receiving emails from the PTA. 

If you are not registered: 

 Register online 
bronxvilleptany.membershiptoolkit.com 

 

On the website, click “Register” and follow the 
prompts to tell us about your family. You can specify 
what information you'd like to appear in the directory 
— or choose not to appear at all.  Then you can 
choose to join PTA for the current school year.   
Your dues support many activities for students and 
parents alike, and meetings and volunteering are 
always optional. PTA memberships can also be 
purchased at any time. 
 

 
 

Download the Free App!   
Search for Membership Toolkit in the iTunes App Store or Google Play.  
After you register on the website, use the same username and password you chose  
in the app to access our directory, manage your family information, make purchases,  
and more— all from your cell phone. 

    

Questions? Let us know:  bxvptamembership@gmail.com  

Welcome to BXV 2021-22 


